

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

21 November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Rotary Club Christmas Concert

I am writing to you because your child is in our school choir and the choir has been invited to sing at the Rotary Club's Christmas Concert on **Tuesday 3 December at 4.00 pm in St John's in the Fields Church**.

Could you please bring your child to the Church at 3.50 pm where you will meet Mrs Hicks. Parents and Carers are invited to attend.

The children should wear school uniform.

We would like to work out the numbers of children able to attend and so could you please complete and return the attached reply slip.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Farrar Headteacher

Reply Slip - Rotary Club Christmas Concert

Child's Name Class	Teacher
My child is able to attend the concert.* Or My child is unable to attend the concert.*	
*Please delete as appropriate.	
Signed	Parent/Carer